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A public hearing will be held at 6:30 p.m. on Thursday, July 11, 2024 at the Norwood
Town Hall for the sole purpose of collecting the public’s opinion on the introduced Flood

Damage Prevention Ordinance. The public is invited to attend.

“This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer.”




